SALINAS UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT SUPERINTENDENT'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

To: Activities Directors, Athletic Directors, and Principals

From: Dan Burns, Superintendent Aloun for

Date: March 12, 2020

Re: Suspension of Athletics

As you are aware, our Nation is dealing with a national health-crisis with the current COVID-19 pandemic. We have made the difficult decision to suspend all middle and high school athletic practices and competitions as a precautionary measure effective immediately until April 15, 2020. This comes in light of announcements that our neighboring counties have suspended all athletic competitions until April 15, 2020. We will continue to monitor the situation and the directive will be re-evaluated as we get more guidance from the Center for Disease Control and the Monterey County Health Department. We understand that this will lead to some difficulties and hardships with all the time and energy devoted to the programs. Our priority is the safety and the well-being of our students'.